
Saturday, September 6, 2025 from 8:00am to 12:00 noon  
(NOTE: If the trucks fill-up sooner—we finish sooner!) 

Forest Park Bank, the locally owned and managed community bank, is pleased to continue  
the tradition of sponsoring the Annual FREE Sensitive Document Shredding Event in the  

Municipal Parking Lot located south of the Drive-Up Facility. The Bank has, again, engaged  
a professional shredding service to shred your documents with an industrial shredder. 

You may bring up to two 12” X 12” X 18” boxes of documents to be shred at no charge.  
Three-ring notebooks and binders with large metal rings cannot be shredded. Staples are allowed.  

If you have questions about this event, please contact the bank at 708.222.2800.
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AND FORGET IT! 
SHRED IT


